Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce our upcoming school fundraiser! This event is crucial in supporting
our students' educational programs and activities.

Event Details:

o Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024
e Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM
e Location: School Gymnasium

Join us for a day filled with fun, games, food, and prizes! Your participation will help us raise
funds for new classroom supplies, sports equipment, and art materials.

We encourage you to spread the word and invite your friends and family. Together, we can make
this a successful event!

How You Can Help:

« Volunteer your time for event setup and activities.
« Donate items for our auction and raffle.
e Promote the event through social media.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,
The Fundraising Committee



